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Uniform Policy 

Scouting is a uniformed movement, and all sections within the Group have their own uniform. 

It is expected that all young people, once invested, will turn up in full uniform, and meeting any 

other clothing and equipment requirements specified by that Section’s leaders, each week unless 
otherwise instructed. 

For full details of the uniform required for each section, please see the relevant section page on 

the Group’s website or speak to the section leader. 

The Group reserves the right to send home from any evening, event or activity, any young person 

not wearing the correct uniform or other specified clothing, or any young person who turns up 

without the required equipment. 

If financial hardship causes parents to be unable to purchase the required items, please contact 

the Group Scout Leader as help may be sought from the Group Hardship Fund (see hardship 

policy). The Group also maintains a stock of second hand uniform and equipment. 

 


